
 

PUBLIC ADVISORY   

 
 
OLD CROSSING ON B. S. CHARAN ROAD TO BE CLOSED FROM 
MONDAY  
 
Fiji Roads Authority (FRA) would like advise members of the public that we will be constructing a 

new crossing in place of the old deteriorated crossing on B.S Charan Road in Lautoka from 

Monday 9th September to 30th November 2019. 

As a consequence, public at the Koropita end of the bridge are advised to use the Naikabula 

Road as an alternative route. 

This is a planned closure that will allow our contractors to construct a new crossing and carryout 

road re-alignment works.  

Road closure advisory signs have been posted in advance of the closure period and motorists 

are requested to plan their travel accordingly. We apologise for the expected inconvenience. For 

further queries please call FRA on 5720.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

NB: Map Attached Below 

  



 


